State of Idaho
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

CECIL D. ANDRUS
GOVERNOR

April 19, 1994 R. KEITH HIGGINSON
DIRECTOR

John Hepworth

Hepworth, Nungester & Lezamiz
PO Box 389

Twin Falls, ID 83303-0389

Re: Waste Water Conveyance to Musser Farm
Dear Mr. Hepworth:

This letter confirms that I have faxed you a copy of the letter
dated April 8, 1994 from Bryan Kenworthy, Hagerman National Fish
Hatchery Manager, to Mr. Howard "Butch" Morris. The Department
received a copy of this letter earlier today, April 19.

I also wish to notify you that I discussed this matter with Mr.
Kenworthy this morning via telephone communication. Mr. Kenworthy
advised me that he has not yet received the information that was
requested of Mr. Morris outlined in the April 8th letter.

I also wish to notify you that the Department’s regional office in
Twin Falls is expediting the processing of the Morris water right
application. The Department can provide documentation of the water
right application immediately upon request. The Department is also
willing to provide any assistance which will help expedite the
completion of the conveyance to the Musser farm.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke
Water Allocations

cc: Norm Young
Bryan Kenworthy, USFWS
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